
Hello! My name is Gabriela Fuentes or Miss Fuentes
and I am so excited to have your student in my

class this year! This will be my third year at
United. I have taught fourth grade the past two
years and am ready to take on third grade! :)

A little bit about me… I was born in Chicago,
Illinois, but at the age of three my family moved
to Boone, Iowa. What brought us to Boone was an

opening of a restaurant you may know, La
Carreta! Since then, my family of six were
fortunate to stay and grow up in Boone.

Miss FuentesMiss Fuentes

Dear Comet families, Dear Comet families, 

I attended DMACC in 2017 and transferred to Iowa State University to
obtain my elementary education degree. I graduated in May of 2022 with my

K-6 degree along with endorsements in Reading, ELL, and Language Arts.
Other than working at the best job ever, I really enjoy going to the movie

theater and spending time with my family and friends! 

My goal in my classroom is to create a positive, and safe learning
environment for all of my students. I am so so excited to get to know your

kiddos and get this 2024-25 school year started! :) 

gfuentes@united.k12.ia.us
 


